. +-.1439 sutter St.,
* San Diego, California.
August 30, 1922.

T0 THE BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS,
San Diego, California.
Gentlemen:

In connection with the proposed Hopi house
to be erected at Torrey Pines, permit me to bring to
your attention a small collection of Indian relics
which I have in my possession and which I would be
glad to sell. The trophies from the Hopli reserva-
tion were gathered during my ten-years residence
in their largest village, - Oraibi. It occurs to me
that these things may be exceptionally appropriate
for the furnishings of the lodge you propose to build,
and, if you are interested, I would respectfully re-
quest that some member of your board, or your repre-
sentative, call at the above address and examine the
collection.

My telephone number is Hillcrest 1296-J.
Ver.y truly,

\
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i SAN DITGO PUBLIC LIBRARY
! CALIFORNIA ROOM



